
Website manager’s report for 
period ending August 30, 
2023

SUMMARY

• Online payment items were 
removed from the home 
page.

• A revamp of the Archives 
page is nearly complete.

• A few routine website 
maintenance tasks were 
performed; no major issues.



DETAILS

(1) Website Maintenance and 
Updates

• Removed the prominent 
image of credit cards and the 
links to online payment 
information from the home 
page, and put the relevant 
information links in the online 
payment forms for 
membership and events.



• Restructured the Archives 
page to be a collection of 
links to sub-pages for each 
category, replacing the 
unwieldy single page. This 
should go live shortly, but the 
draft version is available via 
the link below.

(2) eBridge Distribution

No activity this reporting period, 
other than helping a couple of 



members who had missed 
eBridges due to spam filtering.

Kevin


